
 

 

September 8, 2022 
 
Mike Amodio 
301 East Atlantic Blvd. 
Pompano Beach, Florida, 33060 
 
Dear KEITH, 
 
This letter is in response to your request for the release of a platted utility easement.   
 
In meeting with your request, FPL has no objection to releasing our rights in the platted utility easement known 
as “Fairview” in Plat Book 10, Page 25 of the Public records of Broward County .   
 
The release is restricted to the following description: 3' Utility easement along alleyway.  
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact Anthony Riestra at (954) 621-
7658. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Anthony Riestra for James Lockett 
Engineering Lead 

Florida Power & Light Company, 330 SW 12th Ave, Pompano Beach, FL 33060 
Phone: (954) 956-2016, Fax: (954) 956-2020 


